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Dear Director, 
 
I am deeply convicted by the fact that so many greyhounds are being exploited by this cruel 
industry. All animals have a right to life and to be treated with dignity and respect. It is widely 
acknowledged that the way humans treat animals is reflective of the way they they treat each 
other. Ultimately, these animals are forced into a life which they did not wish to live, and are 
exploited at the hands of humans driven by greed. Please take steps to rectify this injustice. 
 
Thank you, 
Gabrielle 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Gabrielle F 
 


